
 

 

To the parents of ________________, 

 

 

Congratulations! Your child has been nominated by their teacher 

to be a member of the The Magic Tree House Book Club!  This is 

a 1
st
 grade enrichment club for boys and girls who are excelling in 

reading and may enjoy learning more about a variety of Science 

and History topics.  The Magic Tree House Chapter Book Series is 

a wonderful way to introduce your children to the world of chapter 

books.  Through these books they can read and learn about 

dinosaurs, knights, volcanoes, the Titanic, twisters and other interesting things.  In our group we 

will be reading book 1 of the series: Dinosaurs Before Dark. 

 

Club meetings will be held during the school day at a time that has been discussed with the first 

grade teachers.  We will meet during the school day to read and discuss the assigned book and do 

some activities relevant to that topic.  Occasionally, students may be asked to bring the books 

home to continue reading independently before our next meeting.  Please feel free to have the 

student read to you or with you.   

 

Additionally, I will introduce the students to the Magic Tree House website that we will be using 

during our book club.  The website (www.magictreehouse.com) requires that the students have 

an individual login to track their reading progress.  Please take a minute to go to the website and 

create a user name and a password for your child so they can actively participate with us in 

various online activities such as quizzes on the book we are reading and adventures in other 

books they may want to read in the future.  This information will be kept in their book club 

folder and then returned to the child at the completion of the book club.  Please complete the 

bottom portion of this form and return it with your child as soon as possible.  Our hope is that 

your child will be inspired to want to continue the Magic Tree House reading throughout the rest 

of the school year. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Mrs. O’Marah at 210-397-6784 or email at 

Deanna.omarah@nisd.net.     

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Magic Tree House Book Club 

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________ Teacher: ______________________ 

□ Yes I have gone online and set up my child’s account. 

 

User Name: __________________________________ 

 

 

Password: ___________________________________ 


